April 20th, 1929,

Evans Clark, Esq,,

Director, Twentieth Century Fund,
5 Park Sguare,

Boston, Mass,.

Dear Sir:-

With reference to your letter
of Zpril 16th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie
regarding the establishment of an Institute of
International Economics, I beg to advise that Sir
Arthur is at present in Europe and is not expected
to return to Montreal before the middle of next

monih, Your letter will then be brought to his
Ettent iono

The confidential memorandum
mentioned in your letter has not yet been received,

Yours faithfully,

Segretary to




